
ECDT 
 

Meeting:  9th December 2024, Red Lion 

Present: Mags Powell, Gill Cooper, Rosie Cooper, Morag McGlashan, Sarah Petrie, Cllr John Paton-
Day 

Apologies:  Jackie Kinmond, Francis Enid 

Minutes – ok  

Rhymers Café – Gill confirmed that she had a contact for the Hugh Berg Foundation and would get in 
touch. Discussion with John to update on progress with project. John is going to see if he can find 
out some further information through his contacts.   

Primary School Update – Discussion with John re the community space at the Primary School and 
disappointing news about the library facilities. Gill to email John re the community space/library on 
behalf of ECDT.  

Community Larder – Rosie confirmed that the boxes had been wrapped for collection points, just 
need to go out. 

We have received a donation of £50 for the larder as well as a donation of soap from SBC which Gill 
will pick up. Mags mentioned that someone had been in touch with regards to a possible 
sponsorship opportunity. Mags also confirmed that the Facebook posts had been done for the Xmas 
campaign and she had posters which were distributed out. 

Xmas Meal – Agreed to have a meal at Well Fed in January and invite volunteers as per last year. 

New Trees – Mags had contacted Donald (Greener Melrose) and he confirmed that there were some 
stakes up at Drygrange that we could have for the trees so just need to collect them. Gill 
volunteered to help plant them. 

 

Date of Next meeting:  13th January Red Lion 7.30 pm 


